
   
 ORDER OF SERVICE 

     -March 24, 2024- 
 
 
 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Singing with Children’s Palm Procession 
     Call to Worship  
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Offering Blessing 
     Passing the Peace 
WORD 
     Children’s Story     
     Congregational Singing  
     Scripture Presentation: Mark 11:1-11 
     Sermon: “Donkey Sunday”  —Jana Gingerich   
 RESPONSE 
     Response Song 
     Prayers of the People 
 SENDING 
     Benediction 

In Prayer: 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

Pray for students of all ages as they study, learn, and grow in 
knowledge.  Give thanks for teachers, faculty, and staff at all  
educational levels. As this week of spring break approaches, may 
they all experience rest and return to school with an renewed 
sense of purpose and desire.  
 
Pray for Warde Hershberger who has recently been hospitalized 
for treatment of infections.  May his doctors determine the best 
course of care and may his health be restored. 
 
 
Lord, enter our lives, our churches, our cities, our countries 
once again today. 
Heal us, Lord. 
Transform us. 
Renew us. 
Draw us closer to you in this journey of Holy Week. 
Empower us with strength and courage and with the assurance 
that you are with us, world without end. Amen. 
        written by Rev Abi, and posted on her Long and Winding Road blog 
        http://vicarofwadley.blogspot.ca/ 

Thank you for joining us in worship today. Please contact our  
Church Office if you would like to be included in our church   
correspondence, if you would like prayer, or a pastoral visit. 

zionmc@canby.com | 503-651-2274 

Prelude:  Jana Gingerich 
Worship Leader:  Steve Bomar 
Song Leader:  Seth Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Wanda Rohrer-Heyerly 

Blessed is he who comes in the name of the Lord.   Psalm 118:26 

Thank you to everyone who brought supplies for the Mennonite 
Central Committee Relief and Dignity kits during this season of 
Lent. Your contributions will help people worldwide who are in 
need of these supplies. I will have information next week on how 
many kits we collected.   —Kelly Yoder, MCC representative  



Sunday: 
 8:30am   Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
 9:00am   Sunday School classes for all ages 
10:15am    Worship Service  
 6:00pm    Pickleball Open Gym 

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am     Bible Study via Zoom 
Friday, 6:00pm          Good Friday Service 

Upcoming Events: 
Good Friday Service—March 29, 6-7pm 
Easter Potluck Breakfast—March 31, 8:15-9:00am 
All Church Potluck and Stewards of Children training—April 14, 12-3pm 
Worship Schedule: 
March 31:  Easter Sunday.  Pastor Steve preaching 
April 7:  Pastor Steve preaching 
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week: Sheryl Gingerich, Ken and Sheila Kauffman 
Next Week: Kara Kropf, Anita Hosler 
Budget Report:  Offering 3/17/24: $15,059  

Join Us On Sunday April 14 
All Church Potluck— 11:30am following the worship service 
Stewards of Children Training—12pm-3pm 
Registration is now available. Please use the QR code or link to  
register.  If you need child care to be able to attend, please  
contact pastor Steve (sbomar@zionhubbard.org, 559-286-9057) 

   Good Friday Service  
   Friday, March 29, 6-7pm 
   in the Fellowship Hall 
We invite you and your family to join us for a  
simple meal/communion and short service to  
observe Good Friday.  Please send an email to 
Jana (zionpastor_jg@canby.com) or sign up on 

 the bulletin board in the foyer to let us know if you plan to    
 attend.  Hope to see you there! 

Easter Sunday, March 31 
Breakfast Potluck— 8:15-9:00am 
Please bring a ready-to-serve dish 
Sunday School Classes—9:00am 
Worship Service— 10:15am 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/stewards-of-children-training-tickets-
866914884757  

PrimeTimer’s 5th Sunday Lunch:  Since the 5th Sunday of March 
falls on Easter, the intention was to gather this Sunday instead.  
However, it was not possible to make specific arrangements for 
this time.  Feel free to go grab a bite to eat with a few friends!   
We hope to pick up again as a group for June’s 5th Sunday. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/stewards-of-children-training-tickets-866914884757
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/stewards-of-children-training-tickets-866914884757

